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WESTPAC CONFIRMS MAURICE BLACKBURN CLASS ACTION 

Westpac confirms that it has been served with a class action filed by Maurice Blackburn 
Lawyers on behalf of certain plaintiffs and group members in relation to the payment of 
“flex commissions” to auto dealers pursuant to automobile finance agreements during 
the period 1 March 2013 to 31 October 2018 inclusive. The claim seeks to recover 
damages of an unspecified amount. 

Westpac will be defending the claim and notes other similar claims may be filed. 
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